
‭Dear Business Partner –‬

‭Thank you for considering to be a business sponsor for our 2‬‭nd‬ ‭annual Hemlock‬
‭Creek Elementary Read a Thon! The goal of our Read a Thon is to raise funds for‬
‭student activities throughout the year AND to foster a love of reading amongst‬
‭our students.‬

‭We invite you to consider being a sponsor for our event. We are looking for‬
‭donations for student prize incentives for students who will be earning donation‬
‭goals and meeting goals of reading minutes OR we are accepting monetary‬
‭donations that would go towards incentives we are purchasing. Your help makes a‬
‭huge difference in creating and making this event memorable.‬

‭As a sponsor, your business will appear on our School Fundraiser webpage along‬
‭with a link to your website. The webpage showcases the fundraiser and is seen by‬
‭all parents and donors when clicked and we will post shout outs to our Facebook‬
‭page.‬

‭If you choose to move forward as a business sponsor, please click this link for any‬
‭monetary donations:‬
‭https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/events/660714f30621b/create-sponsor‬‭and‬
‭simply fill out the requested information. If you have specific questions or need us‬
‭to pick up any in kind donations, please contact Sarah Lisowe, PTO President, at‬
‭slisowe@wdpsd.com‬

‭We appreciate your partnership in supporting our school.‬

‭Hemlock Creek Elementary PTO‬

https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/events/660714f30621b/create-sponsor

